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Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers, Robert COF

Sent: Friday, May 18,20074:11 PM

To: Neubauer, Ryan F-WA

Subject: RE: Private Sector Employment

Ryan;

The County Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics Ordinance prohibits you from lobbying the County for two
years after you separate from the County. If you take a position in the private sector, you may work on matters
involving the County, but you are not permitted to lobby County officials or employees during this two year period.

If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.

Thanks,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
305 350-0613

From: Neubauer, Ryan HFA
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2007 3:52 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: Private Sector Employment

Robert:

I am considering taking a position in the private sector with a company that has past and present business with
my department. In the event that I accept this position, I would resign my position with I-WA. Are you able to give
me your opinion on any possible conflict of interest, or would I need to seek an opinion from the full commission?
Time is of the essence here.

Historically, how has the commission opined on similar matters?

Thank you.

Ryan Neubauer
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